
Reis’s Roundup…

A message from the Acting Head Teacher

We say goodbye to the Year 6 children today and we wish them all the 
best as they start their next journey into secondary school. We hope that 
all the lessons you have learnt at Sampford stay with you to be the 
excellent citizens we know you are. We sadly also say goodbye to Mrs 
Armstong and Mrs Thorpe today and wish them both luck in the next 
stage of their journeys too. 

On Tuesday we were treated to the wonderful production of Wind in the 
Willows (really a Queen tribute show) by Eagle class. Well done to all 
involved; Mr Laing for the arrangement, Miss Mitchell for scenery and Mrs 
Hale for the costumes. 

On Thursday we were blessed with the sunshine and the children showed 
their talents. Thank you to Miss Swain for putting everything together and 
celebrating the music and dance in the school. We had dances, piano 
playing, drumming, singing and my favourite - ‘The Minibeast Rave’ from 
Robin class. It was a lovely ending to the school year. Thank you to all the 
families that came along to watch the event. 

I would like to say the biggest thank you to all of the children, staff and 
governors for supporting me on the journey as Acting Head Teacher. I can 
not wait to start in September as Great Sampford’s official Head Teacher 
and take the school on the next steps to success. I hope everybody has a 
fantastic summer and break. 

We will see you back at school on Tuesday 4th September. 

A message from Mrs 
Armstrong


I just wanted to say 
how much I have 
loved teaching at 
Great Sampford. I 
have taught for many 
years and this school 
has definitely been 
my favourite! It has 
been a privilege to 
work with your 
children. One of the 
reasons that I came 
into teaching was that 
I was fascinated by 
the learning process 
and I wanted to know 
how it happens; it 
seemed like magic. I 
still don’t know 
entirely how it 
happens but I have 
loved being part of 
that magic. Thank 
you!

Edition 1.25	 	 	 	 	 	                      	             21 July 2023

The Friday Flyer

Great Sampford Primary School


	The Friday Flyer
	Great Sampford Primary School
	A message from Mrs Armstrong
	Reis’s Roundup…
	A message from the Acting Head Teacher



